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HERTFORD ST ANDREW PRIMARY SCHOOL

Calton Avenue

Hertford

SG14 2EP

Tel: Hertford (01992) 583105

                                       Head Teacher: Mr R Jones
www.hertfordstandrew.herts.sch.uk



    Deputy Head: Miss S Perry
admin@hertfordstandrew.herts.sch.uk
July 2022
Dear Parent/Carer

After School Club Autumn Term

Due to the increase in the number of pupils attending After School Club on some days, we now request that you book a place for your child/children if you require a regular booking.
Attached is a booking form, which should be returned indicating which days/times you require as a regular booking for the Autumn Term. 

Places will be offered on a first come first served basis. Therefore, if you require a regular booking in the Autumn Term we strongly recommend you return this form by Wednesday 13th July. If your form is not returned by this date, we cannot guarantee a place in After School Club for your child in the Autumn Term. 

Please do not just assume there will be spaces available, you MUST phone during the day and see if there are any spare spaces for that evening.

If you have a regular space booked and you no longer require it please contact the office so this space can be made available to another child.
Kind Regards 
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Mr R Jones

Headteacher

Love Learning, Aim High, Trust God


